
 

LAKESHORE VILLAGE NEWSLETTER FOR SEPTEMBER 2020 

HAPPY LABOR DAY EVERYONE! Reminder: NO Trash will run on Monday, Sept.7th 

 

• Please remind your neighbors to not put their trash out on Monday, Sept. 7th as City will not do a pick up.  

• Please help us remind your neighbors to not put trash on plants, shrubbery or grass as it is destructive to our 

irrigation system. All trash should be set on concrete curb.  

• Back entrance pedestrian gate is broken so please refrain from using it until repairs completed. 

• Landscaping – new drip lines in areas that were either run over by cars or trash on top of lines, again, please be 

careful when entering or exiting your driveways as these lines run across the medians next to the driveways & if 

you cut your wheel to short could cause irrigation damage. 

• Lakeshore Village Board Meeting Set: Sept. 17th (tentative) 7pm, Virtual Call, Agenda will be sent out prior to 

meeting. 

• Upcoming:  Every homeowner to receive mailing on new vote for one item, Virtual Meetings, please contact 

board at lakeshorevillagegp@gmail.com if you do not receive. 
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